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UOW STEM EXCURSION YR 3– YR6 

Yr. 3-6 recently visited 
the University of       
Wollongong Stem Zone 
where students engaged 
in practical science     
activities to enhance 
their practical science 
skills and gain a better 
understanding of        
science concepts. 

. Congratulations to all 
students and their teach-
ers on a successful day 
of learning whilst having 
a great time!  

K-4 HEALTHY HAROLD 

What a fantastic day we had 
exploring health and       
happiness with our K—4  
superstars!. Harold the     
Giraffe dropped by to teach 
us all about making smart 
choices for our bodies and 
minds.  
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IPSHA DEBATING 

Congratulations to the Arkana 
College debating teams, their 
coach Ms. Melligi and their 
teachers! Both teams scoring 
impressive wins against PLC 
recently in the highly regarded 
IPSHA debating tournament 
featuring Sydney’s leading  
independent schools.  

It is tremendous to see the 
success of previous years in 
debating continue in 2024 and 
Insha’Allah beyond!  

UTS ROBOTICS TEAM VISIT 

Arkana College are the current 
primary school Australian    
robotics champions and are 
heading to Japan in           
September to represent     
Australia at the world robotics 
finals in Japan. 

The team were invited to UTS 
to learn more about robotics 
and use their facilities as they 
prepare for their world final 
campaign.!  
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HARMONY CUP— SOCCER 

Congratulations to the Arkana 
Girls Gold team for their     
narrow 1-0 loss to Malek Fahd 
Islamic School in the Harmony 
Cup Grand Final!  

Well done to our Girls Green 
team for making the semi    
finals and both boys teams for 
their efforts in the group    
stages. Our appreciation is   
extended to our coaches Mr. 
Ali and Mrs. Rizk and Sheikh 
Taha for assisting. A big thank 
you to all parents who          
attended to cheer on our 
teams!  

FLOWERS FOR GAZA 

The Flowers for Gaza initiative 
by our Parent Council was a 
huge success with orders   
selling out before recess.  

Funds are for the mothers of 
Gaza and the $1000 raised 
took our fund for Gaza to well 
over $16000 


